
words will be displayed 
like below on Dear Par-

ents so you can talk 
about them at home. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In Maths we will be ex-
ploring the indoor and 
outdoor environments 
to look for numbers all 
around us. This would 
be great for you to do 
on your walks at home 

too!  
 
 

5,4,3,2,1 
 

This term we will be 
exploring a range of  

stories, such as Goldi-
locks and The Three 

Bears and 10 little Fin-
gers and 10 Little Toes  
We will be acting out 

the stories, adding   ac-
tions and creating story 
maps. We will also be 
looking at number po-
ems like Five Little Men 

in A Flying Saucer.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Each week we will con-
tinue with our ‘Rhyme 
of the Week’. This term 

will focus on rhymes 
linked to numbers to 

support our counting to 
five, counting back-

wards and taking one 
away each time.   

 

Concept Cat and 
Word Aware. 

 
We will continue to 

have two words of the 
week this term. These 

will be linked to our key 
text or rhyme of the 

week. We will explore 
the words in our Key 

Groups and activate the 
words through exciting 
provision activities. The 

Lost Property  
 

We have a new lost 
property trolley which is 
located by the main 
nursery door. There are 
a large number of un 
named items waiting to 
be claimed.  
Please support us to 
return items to you by 
naming all clothing and 
items brought into 
nursery. 

 Reception Class      
Applications  

 

Closing date for  school 
applications is 15th Jan-

uary 2022. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Empowerment Approach 
 

This term we will think about 
our brain and what it needs to 
feel good and be  at it’s best. 
This includes drinking water, 
eating regularly, feeling the 

right temperature and making 
sure we have enough sleep. . 

 

Open Sessions  
You are welcome to join your  
child at our open sessions in 

nursery. We ask that you take 
a lateral flow test before com-
ing into the setting and wear a 
face covering unless exempt.  

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Start of  term 3 

 

Tuesday  

4th January  

Number  Dress 
Up Day  

Friday 

4th February  

Parent  
Consultations  

W/C  

February 21st  

Open Sessions  Monday 10th  Jan 2.30pm   
Tuesday 18th Jan  9am  
Weds     26th  Jan 2.30pm 
Thursday 3rd Feb  9am 
Friday     11th Feb 9am  

Happy New Year  

Welcome back to Term 3 
 

A huge “Thank you” for all the Christmas 

presents and cards given to the nursery 

team - we really appreciate your generosi-

ty and kindness. 

Ways to keep in touch with your 

child’s learning this term. 
 

 Check our weekly Dear Parents let-

ter with information on how to sup-

port your child at home sent to you 

via Parent Pay. 

 Share your child’s “Wow Mo-

ments” in their Learning Journey 

sent home each term. 

 Take a look at our learning display 

on the windows by the main nurse-

ry entrance. 

 Come along to our open sessions 

and share  our floor books and talk 

to your child’s key person. 

 Email any photographs or com-

ments about your child’s successes 

at home to                                                   

nursery@robsackwoodprimary 

academy.org.uk 
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